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Issue 11                                                                                                        14 November  2023 

Principal’s Message 

A big congratulations to Miss Kosic who got married a few weeks 
ago. She looked radiant and extremely happy. Her married name 
is Mrs Durdevic (pronounced George-a-vich). I know you will join 
me in wishing Miss Kosic all the best in this new phase of her life. 
 
As the year is coming to an end, we are busy finalising              
assessments, reports, and other things. With our Presentation 
Day in a couple of weeks (Thursday 30 November), parents/
carers of students receiving an award will be sent a Compass   
notification so that you have the opportunity to attend. 
 
Keeping Information Current 
If there have been any changes to your child’s health or the    
family's contact details (phone numbers, address, emergency 
contacts), please contact the office as soon as possible to ensure 
that we have the most current information on file. Additionally, it is 
important that we are aware of any AVOs or court orders that     
affect children. In these instances please contact the office. 
 
Attendance 
Please refer to the tables on page 4 regarding student attendance 
and how we may think being late and having a day off might not 
impact a child’s learning. It is crucial that all children are at school 
every day on time, unless they are sick or are on approved        
extended leave. 

A picture says a thousand words... 



My Family Hand – repeat item 
Thank you to the high number of parents/carers who have already downloaded and 
activated this app. While Compass is going well, we were finding that we needed to 
have the calendar laid out in a better format for everyone. Created by a parent of 
young children, the founder of My Family Hand wanted to make it easier for       
parents/carers to keep track of what was happening in their children’s schools    
given everyone’s busy lives. If you are yet to download and activate the app, 
please refer below and on page 3 for more information. 
 
Please note: nothing is changing in regards to Compass, you will still do all of the 
tasks you currently do in there. My Family Hand just reminds you and prompts you. 
 
World Kindness Day 
A big thank you to all who supported World Kindness day yesterday. I am pleased 
to share that we raised $372 for Westcare’s Christmas Appeal. 
 
PCG 
Our next meeting is 2pm on Tuesday 28 November. 
 
 
Natalie Mansour 
Principal 



 

 

 

 

 

We are excited to introduce you to our  

SCHOOL CALENDAR ORGANISER – My Family Hand.  

My Family Hand will help you be more organised, more easily. 

My Family Hand automatically creates calendar entries for you from your school 
communications. Your calendar is personalised for you by your child's class and 
year. Every calendar entry contains all the details you need to feel organised, 
along with links to the original communication, links to give permission to pay 
and any online forms. 

Once your access is verified, you will receive an email from My Family Hand with 
instructions on downloading your new calendar app. 

If you have any queries or issues registering, please 
email glenmorepark@myfamilyhand.com.au 

To register, scan this QR code or click on the URL link 

https://register.myfamilyhand.com.au/glenmorepark  





With the Weather heating up we are reminding all    
students to bring a drink bottle and hat to 
school each day.       
Students without a hat 
will be asked to play in 
the shade.  

NEWS FROM THE LIBRARY 

***RETURN BOOKS NOW*** 

Emails have been sent home this week regarding overdue library books. Books    

borrowed in November can be returned 27 November.  However, books that were 

due BEFORE November must be returned now.  If you are unable to find the      

overdue books, please pay at the office for the missing books.  The cost of the books 

is located on the email.  Once payment is made I can replace the lost books.            

Your co-operation is greatly valued and appreciated regarding this matter. 

    Book Club Issue 8 

Scholastic Book Club catalogue Issue 8 has been 

handed out to students. This is the final opportunity 

to order in 2023. 

Please remember there’s a GIFT option when       

ordering in case you do not wish students to receive 

the items ordered.  Selecting the GIFT option 

means I will call you to collect the items from the 

front office. 

The school does not process cash or cheque       

payments for book orders.  Please use the LOOP 

online ordering system.  Families can register at 

https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/  

To order, follow the instructions on the order form on 

the back of the catalogue or refer to the information 

sheet.   

The last day for orders is Tuesday 28 November. 

https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/


2024 Equipment List 

Please ensure children have these supplies throughout the year. 

Restocking of these items will be needed as they run out. 

Item Early Stage 1 

(Kindergarten) 

Stage 1 

(Yrs 1-2) 

Stage 2 

(Yrs 3-4) 

Stage 3 

(Yrs 5-6) 

 Glue Sticks 6  6  6  6 

Paint shirt/smock 1 1 Optional   

Whiteboard markers 4 4 4 4 

Oxford  or Macquarie  

Dictionary (Junior) Stage 2 

      

1 

  

Oxford or Macquarie  

Dictionary and Thesaurus 

        

1 

Pencil case   1 1 1 

Blue Pen     5 (Yr 4 only) 5 

Red Pen     2 (Yr 4 only) 2 

Scissors     1 1 

HB Lead pencil     6 4 

Set of coloured pencils     1 1 

Medium point coloured   

textas (no permanent  

markers) 

      

1 

  

1 

Calculator     1 1 

Pencil sharpener with    

barrel 

    1 1 

30cm ruler (not metal or 

bendy) 

      

1 Senior 

  

1 Senior 

Eraser     2 2 

Highlighters     2 2 

Homework book – covered 

A4 size 128 pages (Not  

spiral bound) 

  

  

  

1 

  

1 

  

1 

USB/ Memory Stick   1 1 1 

Box of tissues 1 1 1 1 

Library Bag 1 1 1 1 

Geometry set       1 









Congratulations to our Award Recipients 
Gold Award Recipients 

Silver Award Recipients 

Dylan 5/6C 

Evan 5/6C 

Jett 5/6D 

Minka 5/6D 

Abbie 5/6E 

Rayan 5/6E 

Mariah 5/6E 

Jarra 5/6E 

Zach 5/6E 

Radinsa 5/6E 

Darren 5/6L 

Joshua 5/6L 

Zachary 5/6L 

Chloe 5/6L 

Ashton 5/6L 

Jackson 5/6L 

Isabella 5/6L 

Anshpreet 5/6C 

Summer 5/6C 

Dylan 5/6C 

Evan 5/6C 

Jett 5/6D 

Minka 5/6D 

Abbie 5/6E 

Rayan 5/6E 

Mariah 5/6E 

Jarra 5/6E 

Zach 5/6E 

Braxton 5/6H 

Darren 5/6L 

Zachary 5/6L 

Ashton 5/6L 

Jackson 5/6L 

Isabella 5/6L 



Signing Students out Early 

To collect students early, please press the intercom at the front admin door. 

When the office staff answer, please let them know your child’s name, class 

and reason for the early departure. Your child will then be brought up to the 

office and signed out by staff.  

Please remember that during recess (11.30am-12pm) and lunch (1.30pm – 

2pm) children are not in their classrooms and are not able to be contacted.  

Please also allow enough time for your child to pack up their activity, their 

bags and get to the front office.  



VISIT FROM AVALON PUBLIC SCHOOL BAND 

Two weeks ago, Avalon Public School Band visited our school and       
performed for our Primary students.  They were amazing!  They              
performed a variety of styles of music including Michael Jackson’s  
Thriller!, the ballad Somewhere Out There, a medley of 80s music a  

classical piece and a jazzy 
number.   

Mr Wilkinson taught our  
students how to conduct, 
and we all joined in          
conducting the Avalon 
Band.  Students from         
Avalon introduced their       
instruments to us and 
played them individually so 
we could hear them            
unaccompanied. 

It was a wonderful experi-
ence for us all and we hope 
to do again some time in the 
future.  

Thank you Avalon Public 
School!! 



Please note: Details are correct at time of publishing and are subject to change 

Term 4 2023 

WEEK 6 

13/11 
World Kindness Day 

14/11 15/11 16/11 17/11 

WEEK 7 

20/11 21/11 22/11 23/11 24/11 
PSSA Gala Day 

WEEK 8 

27/11 28/11 
High School           
Orientation 
PCG Meeting 2pm 

29/11 30/11 
Presentation Day 

1/12 

WEEK 9 

4/12 5/12 6/12 7/12 8/12 
Mini Fete 

WEEK 10 

11/12 12/12 
Reports Home 

13/12 
 

14/12 
Year 6 Graduation 
and Farewell 

15/12 Last Day for 
students 

WEEK 1 

29/1 30/1 31/1 1/2 
First day for all    
Students 

2/2 

WEEK 2 

5/2 6/2 7/2 8/2 9/2 

WEEK 3 

12/2 13/2 14/2 15/2 16/2 

WEEK 4 

19/2 20/2 21/2 22/2 23/2 
PSSA Gala Day 

WEEK 5 

26/2 27/2 28/2 29/2 1/3 

WEEK 6 

4/3 5/3 6/3 7/3 8/3 

Term 1 2024 




























